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To the Maine Legislature,
I would like to share my thoughts on the coyote killing games. 
The killing games are outrageous and wrong. These killing games serve no good 
purpose. These killing games are an example of killing for no good reason except for 
the entertainment of a select few. Coyotes are an important predator in the ecosystem.
Coyotes help control Lyme disease. Do not let this bill die at the hearing. Let the 
people vote through legislators they selected.
Pamela Conti


